
Gaywood Primary School 
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www.gaywood.norfolk.sch.uk 

Encourage your children to use nicknames (where possible) instead of their full 
name online, to protect their personal information, and create strong passwords 

for every account. 
 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

     Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we sent out a letter regarding a consultation on changes to the school day.  We       

really do appreciate your comments, so please complete the online feedback form sent out via 

text and email if you are able to.  The deadline for comments is Friday 25th May 2018.   

I would like to say a big thank you to those of you who supported Sports Relief at the end of last 

term, you raised a total of £256 which will go towards tackling critical issues that affect people 

across the UK and the world. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 100% Wren 97% 

Y1 Finch 96% Sparrow 93% 

Y2 Blackbird 99% Starling 95% 

Y3 Swallow 95% Swift 90% 

Y4 Jackdaw 98% Raven 98% 

Y5 Heron 95% Kingfisher 91% 

Y6 Kestrel 99% Peregrine 97% 

Safer Cycling 

We would encourage all of our    

children to wear the correct       

equipment when cycling.  It is      

recommended   that cyclists wear 

high-visibility jackets and a cycle 

helmet. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

2nd May 

Y3 Swallow to Gaywood Library 

7th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 

15th May 

Y1 Trip to Gressenhall 

16th May 

Y3 Swift to Gaywood Library 

25th May 

Break up for half-term 

4th June 

Children return 

6th July 

Summer Fayre 5pm to 7pm 

11th July 

Reception Sports Day 

12th July 

KS1 Sports Day 

13th July 

KS2 Sports Day 

20th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 

24th July 

Leavers Assembly 

24th July 

Break up for Summer 

 

Baby News 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Newman is       

expecting a baby and is due in October 2018! 

I am sure you will join with us in congratulating her on this 

fantastic news.  Mrs Newman will be going on maternity 

leave at the end of the academic year. 

Healthy Snacks 

At Gaywood Primary, we encourage children to bring in 

healthy snacks for break time because eating healthy 

food really does help children concentrate and learn. 

Examples of healthy snacks could include fresh fruit, 

crunchy vegetables or a combination of protein, dairy 

and carbohydrate foods.   

Check out the website below for more information: 
 

www.childrensfoodtrust.org.uk 

 

Mrs Waters Retiring 
Mrs Waters has decided to 

take early retirement and 

will leave at the end of the 

academic year. 

This is an exciting time for 

Mrs Waters as she intends 

to buy a camper van and spend her retirement visiting 

various parts of the UK and abroad.   

We wish her all the best for her travelling future. 


